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SW Regional Committee Chairman’s Chat – April 2016 

Dear SW Members 
 
Don’t forget you can volunteer for the Club’s Sprint through the website. 
The dates are 14th May 2016, so not that far away and 27th August 2016. 
These events are held at Curborough. 
 
I am still looking for volunteers to assist in running the BTCC Recruitment 
Stand on 7th and 8th May 2016. If you are interested, please let me know. 
 
On 12th June 2016 the SW region will be holding a Kart Marshal Training 
day at Boscombe Aviation Museum, near Salisbury, if any of you are 
interested in coming to this please do let me know as soon as you can. 
We’ll be covering FMOS (First Marshal on scene), radio procedure, flags, 
incident &report writing together with fire training practical and theory. This 
training will be relevant to new marshals as well as those more 
experienced. 
 
We are also holding a recruitment event this year for the first time at the 
Berkshire Motor Show to be held on 3rd July 2016 at Prospect Park, 
Reading, so again if anyone is interested in helping out at this event then do 
please let me know. 
 
Finally, a plea for any stories or articles you would wish to see in our 
newsletters. If you do have time to pen a small article for that for distribution 
to all our members in the South West then our Newsletter Editor Kaz 
Connolly will look forward to hearing from you. You can contact her on 
sw.news@marshals.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Chairman’s Chat 
Wendi Batteson, South West Chairman ...... 
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We’re still looking for a training officer.  This role is about assisting in the 
training of marshals and organising training days/events. The work involved 
is not particularly onerous and Paul Wiltshire and I are registered MSA 
trainers so would assist in this in any event. If this is something you would 
be interested in, then do please get in touch with me. 
 
All the best and stay safe. 
 
 

 
 
 
Wendi Batteson 
South West Chairman 
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SW New Members 
 
The following personnel are new members to the South West Region: 
 

First Name Surname Member Nos. Marshalling Interest 

Nicholas George SM7511 Race, Rally 

Joseph Ferrier SE7512 Race 

James Welham SE7516 Race 

Don Brown NW7522 Race, Rally 

Ron Fields SW7517 Race, Speed 

Terry Martin SW7518 Race, Rally, Kart, Speed 

Paul West SW7519 Race 
David Hunt SW7520 Race, Rally, Speed 

Susanne Jones SW7523 Race 

 

I’d just like to welcome you all to the Region and hope to see you all out on 
the Bank. 

 
Paul Wiltshire 
SW Membership Secretary 
British Motorsport Marshals’ Club 
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Castle Combe Training Day 
 

I was pleased to be asked, to again to be part of the team planning and 
running the Castle Combe training day back in march. Over 150 marshals 
attended the training day, It was good to see 30 or so were new to 
marshaling and motor racing. I was instructing the fire training, both theory 
and practical sessions throughout the day 
 

 
 
For once the weather was very kind to us all, wall to wall sunshine all day. A 
blessing in itself. I am sure we have all been there in the pouring rain or 
snow wondering why!!!!.  
 
It was good to see so many marshals from many clubs attending the day. It 
shows the dedication that you people in orange have, also your 
commitment to continued training to consolidate your skills and to learn new 
skills. Also to update your knowledge of the regulation changes. Thank you 
for your continued support. I would like to thank James Wadham Images, 
for allowing me to use the photographs for this article. Also for his support 
of all race marshals 
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P Wiltshire with some of the trainee marshals. 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Wiltshire 
SW Volunteering Co-Ordinator 
British Motorsport Marshals’ Club 
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SOUTH WEST REGION 
 

Chair Secretary Grading Officer 

Wendi Batteson 
90 Huntsmoor Road 
Tadley 
Hants 
RG26 4BX 
Tel: 0118 327 6345 
Mobile: 07818 411367 
Email:  
sw.chair@marshals.co.uk 

Mike Gilmore 
14 Milton Close 
Basingstoke 
Hants 
RG24 9BT 
Tel: 01256 466418 
Mobile: 07880 945646 
Email:  
sw.secretary@marshals.co.uk 

Chris Drew 
34 Bredy Close 
Canford Heath 
Poole, Dorset, 
BH17 9JP 
Tel: 01202 657909 
Mobile: 07910 933588 
Email:  
sw.grading@marshals.co.uk 

Volunteering Coordinator Members Secretary Regalia Officer 

Paul Wiltshire 
23 Lansdown Close 
MELKSHAM 
Wilts 
SN12 7JR 
Tel: 01225 703419 
Mobile: 07846 934919 
Email:  
sw.volco@marshals.co.uk 

Paul Wiltshire
23 Lansdown Close 
MELKSHAM 
Wilts 
SN12 7JR 
Tel: 01225 703419 
Mobile: 07846 934919 
Email:  
sw.members@marshals.co.uk 

Paul Wiltshire 
23 Lansdown Close 
MELKSHAM 
Wilts 
SN12 7JR 
Tel: 01225 703419 
Mobile: 07846 934919 
Email:  
sw.regalia@marshals.co.uk 

Recruitment Officer Newsletter Editor Training Officer 

Chris Turrall 
51b Station Road, 
Netley Abbey 
Southampton 
SO31 5AE 
Tel:  023 8045 7180 
Mobile: 07857 484669 
Email:  
sw.recruiting@marshals.co.uk 

Kaz Connolly 
21 Heron Road 
Benson 
Wallingford 
OX10 6DN 
Telephone: 
Mobile: 07949 026899 
Email:  
sw.news@marshals.co.uk 

TBA
 
 
 
 
Tel: 
Mobile: 
Email: 
sw.training@marshals.co.uk 

Rally Representative Website Administrator Media Officer 

Stephen Biggs 
76 Copse Lane 
Ilton 
ILMINSTER 
TA19 9HQ 
Tel: 01460 259208 
Mobile: 07857 484669 
Email:  
southwest@brmc.org.uk 

Adrian Rangecroft 
186 Woodlands Road 
Woodlands 
Southampton, Hants, 
SO40 7GL 
Telephone: 02380 293107 
Mobile: 07747 855469 
Email:  
sw.webadmin@marshals.co.uk 

David Patrick 
72 Bracken Crescent 
Bishopstoke 
Eastleigh, Hants 
SO50 8ND 
Telephone: 02380 695309 
Mobile: 07739 795520 
Email:  
sw.media@marshals.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


